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26th October 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
As part of Highley Primary School’s drive to inspire everyone to reach their unique and full potential 
and enable the opportunity to try out different experiences, we have produced the ‘Highley 100+’.  
 
What is the ‘Highley 100+’? 
In school, each child will have a ‘passport’ which they will have for their duration at school, from 
Reception to Year 6.  The passport contains lists for each year group as follows: 
 

• Reception 

• Key Stage 1 (Years 1-2) 

• Lower Key Stage (Years 3-4) 

• Upper Key Stage (Years 5-6)  
 
Each list includes a number of entertaining and exciting experiences, and most can be easily 
completed with just a little bit of your input at home, as a family. The lists are based on ‘50 Things to 
do before you’re 11 ¾’ from the National Trust and the DfE (Department for Education) ‘Activity 
Passport’.  In consultation with staff and pupils, we have made these challenges bespoke to Highley 
and the wonderful opportunities the local area can offer.  
 
What sort of activities are included? 
The activities include cooking, going somewhere on a train, playing a board game to doing a litter 
pick! Most activities require little or no cost to families and some can be done in school. 
 
How will this help my child? 
Offering such opportunities outside of the regular curriculum, not only enhances academic progress, 
but also provides excitement, enjoyment, and positive well-being. It allows all children to ‘shine’ 
regardless of their ability and this is important to us. 
 
How does it work? 
All we ask is that every time you complete something at home that you confirm this on your child’s 
‘Seesaw’ account and/or by email to your Child’s Class Teacher. If you would like to include some 
photos (optional) class teachers may share this on the school’s social media!  
 
We hope you will enjoy working through this list with your child and that you both have fun together 
or as a family. Please do keep ticking off the activities throughout the year as we know some of them 
are seasonal. A PDF copy of the passport is attached with this letter for information. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 

 
Lisa Butler    Tom Plim 
PSHE Lead    Headteacher 


